
 
 

 Dt. Kohima, the   29  th July, 2025 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 

​ NO.DTE/ESTT-2/NEET/01/2024-25/ Apropos to the letter received from North 
Eastern Institute of Ayurveda and Homoeopathy (NEIAH), Mawdiangdiang, Shillong, 
Meghalaya-793018, an autonomous Institute under the Ministry of Ayush, Government of 
India, has allotted 3 (three) seats each for UG courses in BAMS & BHMS for students from 
the State of Nagaland for the academic session 2025-26. 
 

Further, it may be noted that for these reserved seats for the State of Nagaland, 
interested candidates who have qualified in NEET (UG) 2025 (conducted by NTA) desirous 
of taking admission in NEIAH under the North East State Quota are required to apply 
directly to the Institute as nominations or recommendations from the State Government will 
not be accepted. 
 
Institute contact No – 0364-2538134 & Email : dir-neiah@nic.in/ 
neiahshillong@gmail.com. 
Website: www.neiah.nic.in 
 
 
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ (Er. VIPULHOU LHOUNGU) 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​                       Director 
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